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We invite you to take part in the “Supportive care needs in prostate cancer: A mixed-methods study of unmet needs of
prostate cancer survivors” survey.

We would like to hear from you about how much support you receive and any ongoing supportive care needs following
prostate cancer diagnosis. Your feedback is highly appreciated and will contribute to improving your health and wellbeing.
All responses are confidential. This survey should take 15-20 minutes to complete.

To participate in this survey, please:

1) Go to Otago.ac.nz/suppro

2) (lick “Complete the survey” and please make sure you complete the questionnaire.
Alternatively, you can scan the QR code to complete the survey.

If you would like a paper copy of the questionnaire or more information:

Email hui.xiao@otago.ac.nz | Tel 022 108 9198
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